From: Delta Chi <kstatedeltachi@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Oct 3, 2019 at 1:49 PM
Subject: Incoming Freshman Scholarship; Delta Chi K-State
To: Delta Chi <kstatedeltachi@gmail.com>


Dear Guidance Counselor,

The Delta Chi Fraternity at Kansas State University is pleased to announce that we will once again be offering two scholarships for the Fall 2020 semester. These one-time awards will be offered to incoming freshmen who plan on attending Kansas State University. After completing the application below, candidates may be contacted regarding a phone interview and a possible in-person interview this fall.

The Dr. Alan Brightman Outstanding Incoming Freshman Scholarship as well as The James Komatz Memorial Scholarship are funded by our Education Foundation and are awarded at $250. Applications can be filled out at https://tinyurl.com/yyp4seo5 and they take around 10 minutes to complete.

Applications are due on December 1st, 2019, at 11:59 pm.

To qualify for either scholarship, an individual must have a 3.0 cumulative high school grade point average. Areas of consideration in determining the recipient will be scholarship, leadership, involvement and service. Delta Chi at Kansas State University is one of the most involved Fraternities on campus. For the second straight year, we have the most members in student government and had the student body president in 2017-2018. In addition our chapter average GPA for the Spring 2019 semester was a 3.30 

We ask that you forward this email to any seniors that are considering K-State and exhibit the four core values listed above. Feel free to contact me at this email with any questions.

Sincerely,
Jack Dunfield, Chapter President
The Delta Chi Fraternity
Kansas State University
1904 Grandview Dr.
ksudeltachi.com
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